
Dear Lindbergh Families 

We hope you’re well!  We wanted to reach out and share the 

CCS school counselors & social workers site of resources and 

supports during the school closure.  There is information on a 

variety of topics, such as talking with children about COVID-19, 

activities to encourage wellness & learning, and community 

resources. 

http://sites.google.com/columbus.k12.oh.us/ 

schoolcounselingsocialwork/home 

Please contact us or other school staff with questions, or for 

support!  We look forward to staying connected and continuing 

to work together during this time.  

Take care, 

 

Wendy Brunner, MSW, LSW   Stacy M. Callahan 

School Social Worker    School Counselor 

wbrunner@columbus.k12.oh.us  scallahan@columbus.k12.oh.us 

     

          
     

 

  

 



  


